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18th January 2024 

Dear KS1 and KS2 Parents/Guardians, 
 

Re: New Family Fun Friday Event Starting January 26th, 2024 
 

As we settle into the spring term, I am delighted to share with you an exciting addition to our school calendar – the 

Family Fun Friday event. 
 

Starting on January 26th, 2024, the Family Fun Friday is a weekly program designed to foster a closer connection between 

our school community and your families. We believe that education is a collaborative effort between the school and 

parents, and this initiative aims to provide a unique and enjoyable opportunity for you to actively engage in your child's 

learning experience. 
 

Event Details: 
 

Date and Time: Every Friday, starting from January 26th, 2024 
 

Session Duration: 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm 
 

This term’s focus: Science  
 

Participation: We invite one parent or family member for each child to attend school on their allotted day. 
 

Schedule: (Entry via the school office). 
 

Class  Allotted Day 

KS1 Class 1 Friday 8th March 

KS1 Class 2 Friday 15th March 

KS1 Class 3  Friday 16th February 

KS2 Year 3 Friday 9th February    

KS2 Year 4 Friday 2nd February 

KS2 Year 5 Friday 1st March 

KS2 Year 6 Friday 26th January 
 

During the Family Fun Friday sessions, parents and guardians will have the opportunity to actively participate in a 

practical science lesson alongside the children in the class. This hands-on experience will not only be enjoyable but will 

also deepen your understanding of what the children are learning in school. 
 

We understand that it may not be possible for everyone to attend, and we want to assure you that there is no obligation. 

We will encourage all visitors to assist within small groups of children, ensuring that every child has a meaningful and 

engaging experience during the sessions. 
 

If you choose to participate, you are welcome to take your child home directly after the session, as we are aware it will 

finish very near to home time. We believe this shared experience will be a wonderful way to strengthen the bonds 

between families and our school community. 
 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. We are looking forward to the involvement of our family 

members in this exciting new venture. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Armstrong 

Headteacher 


